
Activity Briefing by JOCVs in Namibia  

（15 August 2025） 

On 15 August 2025, Ambassador Asazuma hosted a JICA Oversee Cooperation Volunteers 

(JOCV)Activity briefing at the Ambassador’s residence. A total of 11 JOCV members 

participated, including those currently serving in various regions of Namibia and 

those scheduled to be dispatched. Mr. Hoshino, Resident Representative of the JICA 

Namibia Office, and Ms. Takahashi, Deputy Representative of UNICEF Namibia, were 

also in attendance. During the briefing, the volunteers presented their activities, 

challenges, and achievements in the field. This was followed by a lively exchange 

of views, with questions and advice offered by Ambassador Asazuma, Mrs. Asazuma, 

and Ms. Takahashi. The session proved to be a meaningful opportunity for all 

participants and served as a source of encouragement for future activities. 

  

 

Group photo (Mr. Hoshino (JICA),Ambassador Asazuma, Mrs.Asazuma at the forefront, 

Ms Takahashi (UNICEF) at center rear)  
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